
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 12.05.2025  

SUBJECT: COLLEGE FAREWELL PROGRAMME FOR THE GRADUATING 

CLASS OF 2025 AND RELATED ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Dear Students and Staff,  

The College Farewell for the Graduating Class of 2025 will take place on 

Wednesday, 14th May at 1:00 PM in the College Auditorium. All members of the 

Staff, students of the undergraduate sixth semester and postgraduate fourth 

semester are expected to be present for this important occasion as we come 

together to celebrate and honour the graduating classes. 

Each UG department will hold its own farewell programme for the 

graduating students on Thursday, 15th May, from 1:00 PM to 4:30 PM. 

Please note that Friday, 16th May and Saturday, 17th May will be designated 

as study leave for all undergraduate students. 

 

Kind regards, 

Principal I/C, 

St. Edmund’s College. 


